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NOVEMBER, 6, 2000

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISION
AUTHORIZATION & EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD
COLUMBIA, MARYLAND 21046

ATTENTION:
                              *** BETTY TAUBE OR SUBMITTING DEPTMARTMENT****
                          IMMEDIATE ATTENTION TO THIS MATTER WILL BE GREATLY
                          APPRECIATED AS TO NOT CAUSE ANY FURTHER  PROBLEMS.

ON NOVEMBER 6, 2000, THERE WAS AN APPLICATION SUBMITTED TO THE
FCC BY TIMCO ENGINEERING FOR OUR APPLICANT :

KENWOOD COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION
FCC ID : ALH29383230
CONFIRMATION # : EA99232

THIS APPLICATION WAS SUBMITTED WITH THE INCORRECT FCC ID IN
ERROR. WHEN I WAS ENTERING THE ID NUMBER THE GRANTEE CODE
WAS ENTERED TWICE. YOUR RECORDS SHOULD SHOW THE CODE
ENTERED AS
ALHALH, THE CORRECT GRANTEE CODE AND EQUIPMENT CODE IS AS
FOLLOWS:

ALH29383230 – ALSO NOTE THE LAST FIGURE IS THE NUMBER 0.

AS SOON AS I REALIZED MY ERROR I CALLED THE FCC AND SPOKE WITH
BETTE TAUBE, SHE INFORMED ME TO GO AHEAD AND COMPLETE
APPLICATION, DO 159 FORM AND SEND AN EMAIL THROUGH ADD
ATTACHMENTS, IN ORDER FOR THE FCC TO BE ABLE TO CORRECT THIS.
AGAIN, IMMEDIATE ATTENTION TO THIS MATTER WILL BE GREATLY
APPRECIATED AS TO NOT CAUSE ANY FURTHER INCONVENIENCES ON
YOUR PART, OR OUR APPLICANT.

THANKING YOU IN ADVANCE,

JONI BLANTON/TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC.


